
 

As part of the final Stage 1B Walan Street upgrade, 
Unitywater water main connection works are being 
undertaken. 

These works will take place along Walan Street at 
various times of the day and night during the 
months of February and March 2021. 

Unitywater will keep residents and businesses 
informed of temporary changes to water supply. 

We will keep you updated about any night time 
activities associated with the works. The first of 
these nightworks is scheduled to take place 
tonight. 

Water main connection works 
Thursday 11 February, 6pm – 6am  

Unitywater will install a water main valve near the 
corner of Walan Street and Smith Street, 
Mooloolaba. 

These works must be undertaken at night to 
minimise disruption to water supply for nearby 
residents and businesses. 

What to expect during these works? 

Nearby businesses and residents should expect 
intermittent, medium-level construction noise 
throughout the evening.  

To install the valve, the water main must be cut. 
Cutting is estimated to take about 1.5 hours 
between 10pm and 11.30pm on Thursday 11 
February.   

 

 

 

 

 

Works will then continue throughout the evening 
and early into Friday morning.                             

Works are expected to generate low-level noise 
from midnight to 6am. 

Temporary changes to traffic conditions 

During all Unitywater works, Walan Street will 
remain open to traffic with partial lane closures and 
traffic control in place as required.   

These temporary changes are required for safety 
reasons.   

Unitywater contact information 

Should you have any questions about these works, 
please contact Unitywater on: 

 

Contact the project team 

For further information about the Mooloolaba 
Transport Corridor project in general, you can 
contact the project team on 1800 531 597 (during 
office hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5.30pm) 
or email mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
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Mooloolaba Transport Corridor  
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Stage 1B – Walan Street, Mooloolaba 

 

 

Project number: H9272 

 
Unitywater works – Walan Street 
Thursday 11 February – Friday 12 March 2021 
Day and night works (all works weather and site conditions permitting) 

Email customer.service@unitywater.com 
Phone: 1300 086 489 (24/7) 


